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Mr. Donald F. Stankovsky
150 Corra Ct.
Roswel1, GA 30076

Dear Mr. Stankovsky:

Thank you for you- suggestion to helo inorove conditions at Three
Mile Island. We Lave marshalled very extensive resources i, our
efforts bere and your suggestion has been considered collectively
with others for possible applications.

On behal f of the enti re NRC staf f, I want to express my aporecia-
tion for your interest and contribution.

Sincerely,

8%s
Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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